
Parents and carers,

What a half term this has been!

We had our first trip, a sensational Nativity and lots of fun in the lead up
to this festive time of year. Thank you as always for your continued
support with reading, home learning and encouraging your children to be
the best they can be.

We hope you are able to take this opportunity to have a well deserved
rest, spending time with family and decompressing ahead of the New
Year.

We will update this page before we return with all curriculum
information.

The most important reminder is that our PE day will be moving to
Friday, so full school uniform for the first day back.

Thank you for your generous gifts and well wishes, it is very much
appreciated and means a huge amount to us.

All the very best,

Year 1 Team x


